
Responding to Parent Requests  

Any parent requests are first encouraged to contact the school principal Mirandi Squires at 843- 386-

2955. The request will be handled or referred to the district office within 48 hours. The parent may also 

contact the Title One Director, Randy Smiley or Beth Snowden at 843-386- 2358. Students who have 

questions concerning services through Title 1 are also encouraged to contact the principal, Mirandi 

Squires. 


